
 

 

 
Downtown Transit Hub – Bus Terminal  

Public Meeting Notice – Public Information Centre #1 (PIC #1) 
 
The City of Brampton holds public consultations to engage with residents about their city. We 
invite you to the first Downtown Transit Hub Public Information Centre (PIC #1) to get involved 
and share your input. Join us for a presentation and a question-and-answer session with the 
project team.    
 
Date: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 
Time: 7 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Location: Please visit www.brampton.ca/transithub to access the virtual open house  
 
The Study: 
 
The City of Brampton has initiated the Downtown Transit Hub Study, which will determine the 
optimal configuration and location of the new transit hub in Downtown Brampton. The new 
Downtown Transit Hub is being planned to increase the capacity and quality of the transit 
service in Brampton by increasing the number of bus bays while featuring enhanced 
passenger and operator amenities. The new transit hub will also be planned and designed to 
accommodate electric bus technologies. The study is expected to be completed by late 2024. 
 
The preliminary study area for the new Downtown Brampton Transit Hub is shown below. 
 

 

http://www.brampton.ca/transithub


 
 
The purpose of Public Information Centre #1 (PIC #1) is to provide an update on the project 
and receive feedback from the public on the evaluation of long list options. 
 
Get Involved: 
 
The City is committed to informing and engaging the public on the study and will be posting 
information in advance of the open house on the City’s website, at  www.brampton.ca/transithub. 
Members of the public, agencies, Indigenous Nations, and other interested parties are 
encouraged to participate by attending engagement opportunities or by contacting staff directly 
with information, comments, or questions. Comments and information regarding this study are 
being collected to assist the study team in meeting the requirements of the Environmental 
Assessment Act and will be considered in the evaluation of the long and short list of options and 
the determination of preferred options for the Downtown Transit Hub Study. If you have project-
related questions, would like to be added to the project mailing list, or would like to provide input, 
please contact us.  
 
For more information about the project, visit www.brampton.ca/transithub 
 
Kumar Ranjan, P. Eng. 
Manager Higher Order Transit EA
City of Brampton 
185 Clark Blvd 
Brampton, ON L6T 4G6 
Call: 311 
Fax: 905-874-2799 
TTY: 905-874-2130 
E-mail: Kumar.Ranjan@brampton.ca 
  
 
Andrew Shea, P. Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
HDR Corporation 
100 York Boulevard 
Richmond Hill, ON L4B 1J8 
Tel: 613-907-7379 
E-mail: Andrew.Shea@hdrinc.com 
 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the 
public record. 
 
 
 
Released on November 08, 2023. 
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